Joanna & Blake Dolce

27 Milburn Drive
Fonthill, ON, LOS 1E4
905-246-9925

Town of Pelham Council
20 Pelham Town Square
P.0. Box 400

Fonthill, ON, LOS 1E0

January 31, 2024

Dear Councit Members,

We would like to request an exemption to the Town’s Fence Bylaw 4157(2019) Section 6 relating to “no
fence of a greater height than 1.22 m (4>-0") above the adjoining ground level shall be erected or caused
to be erected, or maintained or caused to me maintained in an y front yard”.

We are requesting this exemption to allow for a 6 foot fence in our front yard, as we are wanting to put
in a pool and need at least a 5 foot fence to meet the pool permit requirements. We would also like the
new sections of the fence to be 6 foot to mimic our existing fence (picture included).

Due to the unique nature of our property, we have worked together with the Bylaw department to
come to an agreeable proposal.

As per the included drawings, the red lines indicate the existing fence and the green lines indicate the
new proposed 6 foot fence. The purple line shows the existing fence that will stay as is. Part of the
existing fence needs to be moved to accommodate the pool and pool house.

We would like to thank you in advance for the consideration of this proposal.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please let us know.

Warm Regards,

Joanna & Blake Dolce




